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11 DUNDEE CENTRAL WATERFRONT - ASSET PROTECTION AGREEMENT FOR THE 
REMOVAL AND REPLACEMENT OF THE TAY ROAD BRIDGE APPROACH RAMPS 
(AN231-2008) 

 
In order to allow the removal and replacement of the northern approach ramps to the Tay Road Bridge 
as part of the Dundee Central Waterfront project, Dundee City Council will require to enter into an 
Asset Protection Agreement with the Tay Road Bridge Joint Board.  The Asset Protection Agreement 
effectively ensures that the Tay Road Bridge Joint Board's asset is fully protected and that their 
interests are not compromised.  The Legal Manager has reviewed the Asset Protection Agreement 
and advises that it is acceptable.  Authority is therefore sought for the Legal Manager on behalf of 
Dundee City Council to enter into the Asset Protection Agreement with the Tay Road Bridge Joint 
Board. 
 
 
 


